
As every parent knows, getting ready for the
start of a new school year is a hectic time. It's
best to do some back-to-school planning to
help your child start the academic year on the
right foot. While getting the correct school
supplies is essential, it's also an excellent time
to check your child's overall health. One key to
avoiding setbacks is to make sure your child's
smile is in tip-top shape! 

Remember, a healthy, beautiful smile not only protects a child's oral and overall

health but also affects their emotional development, self-image, and self-

esteem. As you care about your child's well-being, so do we. With back-to-school

checkups and care from the office of Astoria Modern Family Dental, your child

can enjoy all the benefits of a healthy, attractive smile.

START THE SCHOOL YEAR
WITH A HEALTHY SMILE!

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT
(718) 721-4700

BACK TO
SCHOOL

tel:+17187214700

